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COUNCILMEMBER BRIANNE K. NADEAU, CHAIRPERSON 
COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC WORKS AND OPERATIONS 

 
ANNOUNCES A PUBLIC ROUNDTABLE ON 

 
SEXUAL HARASSMENT INVESTIGATION REPORT 

Wednesday June 26, 2024, 9:30 a.m. 
Hybrid in Room 500 and Virtual via Zoom 

 

Watch live at: 
 https://www.brianneknadeau.com/live 

 
 

On Wednesday, June 26, 2024, Councilmember Brianne K. Nadeau, Chairperson of the Committee 
on Public Works and Operations, will convene a public roundtable to conduct oversight on the 
sexual harassment investigation report, as required by A25-0202, the Sexual Harassment 
Investigation Review Emergency Act. The legislation required the Office of the Inspector General 
to contract with an independent counsel to review the prior Mayor’s Office of Legal Counsel 
Sexual Harassment Officer’s investigations, review anything outside the scope of the prior 
investigations, and make recommendations on the government’s sexual harassment complaint and 
investigation process. The legislation’s final requirement directed the OIG to deliver the 
independent counsel’s report to the Mayor and the Council. The roundtable will include 
discussions on the findings and conclusions presented, the contract execution and deliverables, 
and the report’s recommendations on improving the sexual harassment process for District 
employees.  
 

The roundtable will have a hybrid format, with government and invited public witnesses appearing 
in person. This roundtable will not be open to the public to testify. If you have additional questions, 
please email publicworks@dccouncil.gov. Testimony for invited participants should be submitted 
through the Council’s Hearing Management System https://lims.dccouncil.gov/hearings in 
advance of the roundtable. Testimony will be publicly accessible upon Committee review. 
Statements for the record should be submitted through the Hearing Management System. 
 

 
The record will close for all forms of testimony at the end of the business day on Tuesday, 

July 22, 2024. 
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